
Wednesday, May 17th    

 
 

ALL SCHOOL PICNIC 
Tomorrow is the all school picnic--kids can bring a towel or blanket. If the weather is 
great, outside we go!  If not, then we will be in the Cafe.  Staff can bring their lunch or 
go through the line (hamburger, hot dog, or brat plus chips, veggies and dip, apple 
slices, Rice Krispie treat and water--cost for staff is $4.65).  We will have tables and 
chairs set up for staff outside by door I--gym entrance.  You need to have money in your 
account--Mrs. Kooken cannot have negative balances at the end of the year. 
 
 
 

SPRING FOOTBALL 
Attention all 6th and 7th grade spring football players:  there will be a meeting tomorrow 
morning during Advisory after the morning announcements in the gym. If you have any 
questions, please see Coach Putman in room 700. 
 
 

LIBRARY REMINDER 
Don't forget to turn in your Library books... 
Check your lockers, your backpacks, your bedrooms, your classrooms...find those 
books and turn them to the Library promptly! No more check-outs...only returns!  
 
 

STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
For the month of May, we will be focusing on School Spirit.   We want to 
recognize students who have a sense of identity and community that is strongly tied to 
having Clark Middle School coyote pride!  
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 

*************************************************************** 
8TH GRADE AWARDS CEREMONY 
The 8th Grade Awards Ceremony will be held Wednesday, May 24th, at 10:00 
a.m.  The doors will open at 9:15 a.m.  Tickets are not necessary for the 
ceremony.  Once the ceremony has finished, the students can leave with their 
parents.  If your 8th grader has a sibling here at Clark, and you would like for them to 
attend the ceremony, please send a note in with that student so the office can issue a 
pass for the sibling to leave class and attend the ceremony.  All students will be 
recognized at the ceremony even if they do not receive an academic award.  Casual 



dress is fine.  For those family members who have an elderly relative or family member 
who will be attending and unable to sit on the bleachers, please contact the office and 
provide the name and we will have a chair reserved on the main floor in the 
gym.  Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate an entire family to sit on the main 
floor, one additional chair will be available for a family member.  
 

8TH GRADE DANCE  
The 8th grade dance will be held Wednesday, May 24th, from 7:00-9:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria.  The doors will open at 6:30 p.m. and will be locked at 7:15 p.m.  Once 
students arrive, they will remain in the cafeteria for the entirety of the dance.  This is a 
closed dance---only Clark students will be allowed to attend.  Please make sure to read 
the agenda book, page 10, item 11, DANCE ELIGIBILITY in regard to attendance at the 
dance. The dress code for the dance is casual wear, this is not a prom. 
 

**************************************************************************** 
Please remember to send a note with your student in 
the morning if you plan to pick up your student early. 
 


